
BT Kumaon Institute of Technology, Dwarahat 

 

Notice 

 

 

In continuation of earlier institute notice on 9/08/2023, it is informed to those candidates who are 

not attending the walk-in-interview on 14/08/2023 due to UKPSC exams, they can attend the same 

on 21/08/2023 from 10.00 onwards. 
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